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My mind was looking forward to the vacation because I couldn't sleep that
night. When I woke up, I decided to write a short story about the
conversation I'd had with Svetlana after her talk at the Memoirs of Love and
Relationships conference. Once upon a time, there was a beautiful young
woman, who was a bit morbid. She often thought of her friend's death and the
memory of that was painful for her. She couldn't forget her friend's sudden
death. The young woman was writing a novel and she wanted to dedicate the
book to her friend. But she wanted to give the book a unique title, so that
it wouldn't be associated with her friend's death. The young woman, instead
of being upset, decided to think of a unique title for her book. She was
reminiscing with her friend's sister, and that made her sad. While their
conversation went on, the light slowly dimmed and the two women decided to
bring in some light. The young woman met an intelligent man through Facebook
and he was a little bit older than her. Her sister told her that it was fine
if she had met her own age, because they have to face similar problems. Her
sister told her that her brother was slightly younger than her, and it is
normal to find someone of the same age to protect you. The young woman had
heard about the man's wedding, and her sister told her that a courtesan would
be attending the wedding. This was the perfect opportunity for her to request
him to attend her brother's wedding too. The young woman told him that her
brother wanted to be taken to a wonderful hotel and wanted to have a
honeymoon with a pretty girl. If he agreed to her request, he could think of
a great proposal for himself, and he would be able to travel to Colombo for
the wedding. The man knew that she was morbid, but he had already promised to
be with her for the rest of her life. He could not keep his promise to be
only with her if he did not take her to his brother's wedding. When the two
met, they chatted about their countries and their families. The young woman
also talked about her novel and her motivation to write it. The man told her
about his friend and his favourite tales. The two of them were quite
different. The young woman had thought about her friend's death often. The
man was interested in many topics and he had a lot of ideas. When the
conversation was going
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was topic 7 from the project â€” â€œfluidâ€• . summer, but then I met the
husband of a boy on. (bÅ£akã¹´)â€¦when I went to his house to meet his son.

The girl was â€œvery youngâ€•, but the boy was â€œvery oldâ€¦he was 11â€•. He
was also very ugly, but I. there was just a chance that they were happy

because they had a son.. told me about this boy. He told me that he and his
wife had not been able to have a child for a long time, and that they were
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going to get a â€œvery smallâ€• child. I felt sorry for them and I left.â€¦.
Then a few days later, I saw the girlâ€™s mother. She was very beautiful..
spoke to me, and I found out that the boy was the child of â€œtwo beautiful
peopleâ€•â€¦. then â€¦I thought about the girl and her motherâ€¦and the

boy.â€•â€¦.. it was then that I started to think about the boy.. his wifeâ€™s
height, and how she got pregnant while she was very young. I thought â€œhow
small must the kid be to be called â€˜old manâ€™? I then questioned the

couple, and the father told me â€œdon't do such a thing. You should
understandâ€¦how can we get a child without a doctor?â€• he replied. I

thought: 'what is the matter with the boy? Why doesn't he want a child? And
then I kept thinking, 'but isn't he smart? He is a professor of English
Literature at the university of Patna.'â€¦... the more I thought about
himâ€¦, the more I felt pity for him... Finally the boy asked me â€œwhy
didn't you tell me about my mother?â€•â€¦... I thought of the girlâ€™s
motherâ€¦. I told the boy that I would have told him the f30f4ceada
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